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HOMEOWNER COMMUNICATION 

 
 
June 9, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Heatherbrook Residents, 
 
We are pleased to announce that as of June 1, 2017, Heatherbrook Homeowner’s Association is 
now managed by Zuber Realty. If you have any questions or concerns about our community, you 
may now contact Paula Babb. She is our main contact person at Zuber and may be reached at 
(610) 369-0303, ext. 228. You are also welcome to continue using the contact form section of 
our website at http://heatherbrookhomes.info or send email to heatherbrookhomes@gmail.com.  
 
Please note that all future HOA payments are to be mailed to our new payment address at: 
 
Heatherbrook HOA, c/o Zuber Realty 
201 E. Philadelphia Avenue 
Boyertown, PA  19512 
 
Heatherbrook Residents are also offered the option of making payments in person at their 
Morgantown office located at 3319 Main Street, Morgantown, PA, 19543, during normal 
business hours (Monday through Friday 9 – 5 and Saturday 9 -2), but please be sure to use the 
Boyertown address for sending payments by mail.  
 
Thank you for your attention to these changes and we look forward to working with Paula and 
her team at Zuber Realty. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Heatherbrook Homeowner’s Association 
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